
 

 

Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors 

1025 Escobar Street 

Martinez, CA 94553 

         September 29, 2021 

 

 

Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors, 

 

The Industrial Association of Contra Costa County is recommending Mark Hughes to 

serve on the Hazardous Materials Commission, Business Seat #2, and Amy McTigue 

as his Alternate. 

 

Mark Hughes has served on the Hazardous Materials Commission since 2019, and 

Amy has served as his Alternate for the past 7 months.  Attached are Commission 

applications and resumes for both Mark and Amy. 

 

I appreciate your consideration. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Peter McGaw 

President  

Industrial Association of Contra Costa County 

 


